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BURTON JOYCE PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA ARE
PLEASED TO INVITE YOU TO OUR ANNUAL

HALLOWEEN
PISCO !

OCTOBER
KS1: 3.30pm -
THURSDAY 1 9 4.30pm K52
4.45pm - 6.00pm
2023

COME IN FANCY DRESS!




Booking is via the Teachers2Parents app, please loo r the
email and log in to make payment BEFORE WEDNESDAY 18th

OCTOBER.

Tickets not purchased online by October 18th can be bought on
the door.

PLEASE NOTE: Physical tickets will not be sent home, your child’s
name will be added to a list and checked off on arrival.
We will need volunteers for both the KS1 and KS2 events.

If you can help, please email bjpta@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk.
(Being a helper can be a good way of reassuring your child if
they’'re nervous about attending.)If you know your child finds
events such as this challenging for any reason, we would
appreciate it if you would consider staying at the disco to
support them.

Tickets £4 each/£5 on the door includes a drink, biscuit, small
packet of sweets and UV face paint. If children don't want the
face paint then they can say they wouldn't like it on the day. If for
any reason you would prefer your child not to have it please
email the office - reception@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk.

F2 & KS1 children: bring costumes to school to change in class,
teachers will take them to the disco. Collect from classrooms at
4.30pm unless going to Limetrees.

KS2 children: to be dropped off and collected from the hall. All
children must be collected for safeguarding purposes, we will
not allow anyone to walk home without a parent or guardian.
now signing in and out takes a while but please be patie
is for the children’s safety!



